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SECURITY & MITIGATION STATISTICS

Security Totals
•	 28,111 bots attempted to exploit site vulnerabilites
•	 372 IP Addresses blacklisted for attempting to access the admin section
•	 53 brute force attacks mitigated (attacks designed to crash the site)
•	 10,629 various other minor attacks were made
•	 Major attacks Originated from China, Ukraine, Russia, USA, Mexico, UK 
•	 An average of 21 IP addresses (bots) per hour probed the site for Vulnerable code
•	 10,228 attempts were made to access bogus URL’s 
•	 1,901 attempts were made to access files that do not exist

ci.manzanita.or.us 
Security & Mitigation

User Statistics

Update Report

STATISTICS

Traffic
•	 10,725 Site Visits (Site visits are people that stayed more than 2 minutes on the site)
•	 5,371 Unique Visitors (Unique Visitors are unique devices / IP addresses)
•	 169,917 Page views
•	 451,713 Page hits
•	 301 Unique site visits per day average
•	 Fridays have the most page visits at 3,074 (avg)
•	 Thursday has the least page visits at 2,228 (avg)
•	 564.17 Gigabytes of data were served for the month
•	 The site was 50% busier between 8am and 8pm
•	 People from 59 countries visited the site
•	 92% of visitors were from the USA, 3% were from Canada, 1% Russia, 1% Seychelles.

SUMMARY

There were zero data or security breaches in June. 
Your site uptime was 99.96%.  The .04% downtime was during updates that could not be completed 
with the databases active.  During this time users were greeted with a “Website is in Mantainence 
mode and will be availble shortly - please refresh your browser in the next few minutes”.

Interaction - Highest Engagement
•	 The Covid19 FAQ was the most popular file viewed 808 times
•	 The Zoning Address Map was 2nd at 537 times
•	 The Letter to Govenor Brown was 3rd at 251 
•	 The Council meeting audio files remain quite popular averaing 24 complete listens each with an 

average engagement of 1100.
•	 The STR Cleaning guidelines saw 199 downloads
•	 The Covid19 page is still the most popular at 8,841 visitors, Followed by Press: 6,429, Be-Prepared, 

2,105, and the 4th of July page at 1,134



Thank you for using us for design & hosting!
Sincerely, 

Joshua Lamar Gandy

UPDATE REPORT

•	 Website backend and database was updated 13 times
•	 Website databases were backed up 2x daily
•	 Server was updated 3 times
•	 Site modules requireing manual access were updated 23 times
•	 604 page updates
•	 All pages and updates had rules added for mobile devices

Top Search Referrers
•	 Google Searches:  5,606
•	 Bing: 387
•	 DuckDuckGo: 165
•	 Yahoo: 152

Top Link Referrers:
•	 Facebook: 771
•	 ExploreManzanita.com: 55
•	 Potb.org: 20
•	 Tillamookcountypioneer.net: 15

STATISTICS

Top ways people broswed the site:
•	 Chrome: 40%
•	 Safari: 31%
•	 Firefox: 6%
•	 Mobile browsers: 22%
•	 Other Browsers: 1%

(New Metric)  
Operating systems accessing the site:
•	 Windows: 33%
•	 iOS: 22%
•	 Android: 19%
•	 Macintosh: 16%
•	 Linux: 10%

Summary
Looks like stabilization (average numbers) may come sooner rather than later, although it is possibly
too soon to tell.  We used a significantly larger amount of bandwidth this month which is a great sign.  
It simply boils down to people using & engaging with the website more.   
 
There was a significant decrease this month in “suspicious activity” as reflected in the security sta-
tistics.  This run contrary to the Internets security index, and can be theorized as a good thing as it 
appears as though we have been deescalated as a target due to strong security practices all around.
Knock on wood.

Its good to point out that despite having only being up for a few days on the website that 2 of the top 
accessed pages were the 4th of July page, and the letter to the Governor.  In my interpretation this is 
significant because it underlines that the community is using the page as a local resource, and learn-
ing that it is a good resource to get consistent and up to date information easily.

The last thing to note is the new metric for operating systems.  One of the server updates I complet-
ed added the ability to see what Operating System (OS) is used.  It is helpful in that the knowing this 
because it gives a much more complete indication of what people are accessing the website with.

For quick refrence: Windows = PC, iOS = iPhone & iPad, Android = Phones & Tablets, Macintosh = 
Apple PCs, Linux = Linux PC’s and other web servers.













Monthly Council Report 
Public Works -- June 2020 

 

 Printed July 2nd, 2020 

  
 

Description 
 

Amount 
 

 
 

Comments 
 
Total water produced from filter 
plant & wells to Manzanita 
distribution system for last 30 days 

 
 

7,259,886 

 
 

Gallons 

 
Well source – 7,259,886 

Surface source –  0 

 
New water services installed 

3  
 

 
Total services – 1796 

2020 total installs - 8 
 
Leaks repaired 

 
1 

 
 

 
1 service line leak, 0 main line leak 

Locates for construction 23 

 

 
 

 
Approx. 12 hours of labor 

Rainfall for the last month 
 

4.52 Inches  Month prior to report. 

June average is 3.71 

 
Admin  

■ Utility Worker Trevor Downey has accepted a job as a County Deputy in Idaho.  Trevor has 
been with the City for 5 years.  Trevor has been an outstanding employee and will be greatly 
missed.  
■ Scott Gebhart was promoted from Utility Worker to Building Official. 
■ Cory Hue was promoted from Part-time Utility Worker to full time Utility Worker.  
■ Public Works will start the process to replace both the part-time and a full time position in July. 
■ Dunes 8# development is moving right along. Both storm and water infrastructure is expected to 
be complete this month. 

 
Water  

■ Staff will be reviewing the Water Master Plan this month for final approval.  
 

Roads  
■ The new red bike rack is in at 5th and Laneda Ave. 
■ Storm Water Master Plan is running late as we are working to resolve the storm water issue at 
Dorcus and Classic St.  
■ City staff continue with ROW brush clearing and mowing as we enter in the growing season.  
Staff will also be spraying for weed and grass control.  Remember its only Vinegar!   

Parks  
■ Park swings area installed. 
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